
From:                                         Laura Kennedy 
Sent:                                           12 December 2014 09:08
To:                                               DC Consultation
Subject:                                     FAO Chris Stanworth 14NP0101
Attachments:                          14NP0101 Response.docx

Dear Chris,

Thank you for consulting Northumbrian Water with regard to the above application. Please find attached a copy of our
comments relating to this matter.

Regards,

Laura Kennedy
Technical Administration Assistant

T –  E – 

Leat House, Pattinson Road, Washington, NE38 8LB.

This email and its attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential or privileged. If this email
has come to you in error, you should take no action based on it. Please return it to the sender immediately and then
delete it.

Unless expressly stated, opinions in this message are those of the individual sender and not of Northumbrian Water
Limited.

You should be aware that this email, and any reply to it, may need to be made public under right to know legislation,
or in connection with litigation. Emails may also be monitored in accordance with our legal responsibilities.

While Northumbrian Water Limited has scanned this email and its attachments for security threats, including computer
viruses, we have no liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of any such viruses. You are advised to
carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment.
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12th December 2014

FAO: Chris Stanworth

Dear Chris, 

Subject: Installation of 2No. external flues and engineering works to serve biomass pellet 
boilers installed within existing storage building – Greenhaugh Hall, Greenhaugh, Hexham, 
Northumberland, NE48 1PP

Thank you for consulting Northumbrian Water on the above proposed development.

In making our response to the local planning authority Northumbrian Water will assess the impact of 
the proposed development on our assets and assess the capacity within Northumbrian Water’s 
network to accommodate and treat the anticipated flows arising from the development.  We do not 
offer comment on aspects of planning applications that are outside of our area of control.

Having assessed the proposed development against the context outlined above I can confirm that at 
this stage we would have no comments to make. 

I trust this information is helpful to you, if you should require any further information please do not 
hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Laura Kennedy
New Development


